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4416.       Special Release    20 August, 2021  
 

RE: VACCINATION FOR COVID-19 

As a corollary to the University Official Bulletin No. 4412 of 12 August 2021 in respect of the vaccination 
for COVID-19 for the University community, it was observed that most responses contained only the 
numbers of persons interested in being vaccinated plus a few dependants. 
 
However, the total number of staff in each Department is required to assist in the planning and other 
logistics for integrated health interventions and services intended for the University community.  
 
To this end, kindly use the following link to resend the required information about your Department. 
  
https://arcg.is/0n4mL11 
 
For ease of collation, the form should be filled by the Head of Department, Director, Head of Units, and 
not an individual staff.  
 
The inconvenience is regretted, please.  

The exercise is scheduled to commence very soon, hence the urgency. 

Those who have filled using the link should please ignore this information.  

Thank you. 

 

 Olubunmi O.   FALUYI, MCIPM  
 Registrar 
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